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MINUTES FOR MEETING OF NOVEMBER 12, 2021

A special meeting of the Pine Grove Township Supervisors was held on Friday, November 12, 2021 at
8:30 AM at the Town Hall. Supervisors present were Carmen Ferranto, Douglas Smith and Linda
Farnsworth. Others present were Julie Parmenter.

Carmen Ferranto opened the special township meeting at 8:35 a.m.

The meeting opened with the pledge to the flag.

The red truck is currently at Seigworth Road Supply for evaluation of repairs. A quote has been sent
with the cost.

There was discussion on employee evaluations. The Supervisors will review evaluations with the Andy
and Nathan on Friday, November 19% at 8:30.

Doug Smith mentioned that Dave has been using the millings at the Cidermill Hill pit on some roads. He
has been very satisfied with the outcome and would like to get those crushed. It was also noted that

more gravel will need to be crushed next year.

Andy is currently rolling on Hultberg Road to see if it has set up enough to open that road to local traffic.
Dave and Nathan are prepping the equipment for winter weather.

Douglas Smith made a motion for adjournment at 9:54 AM. Linda Farnsworth seconded the motion.
The vote was unanimous and the motion carried.

Sincerely,
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